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The PresCryterian 
  Giving of  Ourselves and Caring for one another.                                                        

Shawnee Prescryterian Church Worships, Learns                

       & Serves our needy world together. 
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The next issue of 

the PresCryterian 

will be published on  

September 27th  

Please submit your  

materials by  

September 25th for  

inclusion in the next  

PresCryterian 

September 2017 

Presbyterian Disaster Assistance prepares to send  
national response team to Texas 

Watching the news and simply not knowing exactly what I could do for 

the thousands even millions of people affected by the storms in Texas I 

was greatly comforted in being reminded once again of the Presbyteri-

an Disaster Assistance program.  PDA is our organized means as Pres-

byterians to fund disaster needs and to provide work crews and volun-

teer opportunities for those who can help.  PDA in its very early esti-

mation of damage and need in Texas has already determined that they 

will move in as soon as it is safe to do so and plans to remain present 

for the communities affected for at least three to five years.  

The Presbytery of New Covenant includes much of the damaged area 

including Houston, Galveston and Bay City, but the actual area affect-

ed is larger than even this.  Without predetermined and organized pro-

graming each of us would want to help, but often wonder if our dollars 

really get to where they are needed most.  Through PDA, they do and 

do so quickly and effectively.  

Another opportunity with Presbyterian Disaster Assistance is the vol-

unteer efforts needed along the way.  The emergency teams are al-

ready standing at the ready, but the long haul effort to help many of 

the people of Texas to recover will take presence of Presbyterians 

throughout the three to five years.  Those who know of PDA and those 

who will soon learn of their/our presence and desire to care will know 

of what is called the òBlue Shirt Brigade.ó  The volunteers and staff 

with PDA often where bright blue t -shirts with print identifying who 

they are serving with and helping others around us identify us with 

the larger Presbyterian Church who cares and shares.  

Until we know more about how we can help as volunteers, the best 

thing we can do is help fund this effort as it begins in Texas.  You can 

put a check or cash in the offering marked for PDA or Texas Relief and 

we will forward those funds for you.  You can also text òPDAó to 20222 

to give $10 to PDAõs General Relief Account. 

What good news it is to know our church is already responding and 

how we can be a part of that.  

In Ministry Together, Pastor Craig  
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THE NEXT SENIOR ADULT LUNCHEON WILL BE ON 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5TH 

Senior Adult Luncheon (SAG) will be held the first 
Tuesday of the month in the Fellowship Hall.   

Please bring a side dish, or dessert of your choice. 
Thank you! 

The Office at Shawnee Presbyterian Church will be CLOSED on 

Monday, September 4th for Labor Day.  

Are you interested in singing in the choir or playing the hand 
bells?      Join us for our kick-off  dinner on Wednesday, September 

6th  beginning at 6:30pm �D�W���W�K�H���$�X�I�'�H�U�+�H�L�G�H�·�V�������������3�D�U�N�K�L�O�O.  
Brats and beverages will be provided, please bring a side dish to 

share.  

No need for a sign up sheet...the 
Lord will provide! 


